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President’s Report 

January 20, 2016 

 

 

MPLA Activities 

 

 Attended Administration Committee Zoom videoconferences on November 24th and 

January 21st  

 Attended Professional Development Committee Zoom videoconference on December 

2nd  

 Discussed the conference planning process and the ins and outs of vice presidency 

with Mickey on November 20th  

 Issued an RFP for a strategic planning process facilitator to organizations 

recommended by the board; two of these agencies contacted me for further details 

and submitted proposals (Sage Project Consultants and JM Strategies) 

 Enthusiastically accepted an invitation to attend the 2016 Utah Library Association 

conference in Layton (May 4-May 6)—this will be my 12th MPLA state visited 

 Agreed to present a keynote at the 2016 South Dakota Library Association Conference 

 Submitted an article to Amadee for our February-March Newsletter 

 Approved bills for payment as presented by Judy 

 Reviewed payroll withholding checks presented by Judy 

 Reviewed check registers for November and December 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Eric Stroshane 


